
From: Mary Gourley
To: Una Glass (una.glass.seb@sonic.net); sarahgurney.seb@gmail.com; Neysa Hinton; Diana Rich; "Patrick Slayter

(ps.sebcc@gmail.com)"
Cc: Lawrence McLaughlin; Kari Svanstrom
Subject: FW: Public Comment 9/21/21 RE: Planning Commission
Date: Friday, September 17, 2021 4:24:00 PM

Good afternoon
Please see email below.
 
Thank you
Mary Gourley
Assistant City Manager/City Clerk, MMC
 

From: Kate Haug  
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 2:55 PM
To: Mary Gourley <mgourley@cityofsebastopol.org>
Subject: Public Comment 9/21/21 RE: Planning Commission
 
Dear Council Members,
 
I hope you are well.
 
I read Direction Svanstrom's staff report for Agenda Item 8, Discussion of
Geographical Boundaries for Planning Commission.
 
I was the alternate on the Planning Commission prior to the elimination of the
position.
 
To clarify, I did not resign. My position as the alternate was eliminated by the Council
before my term expired. 
 
The Alternative Position was eliminated in March 2021 by Council. It would have been
impossible for me to resign from a position that did not exist and had been eliminated.
 
I hope that the document can be updated to reflect this.
 
Best,
Kate Haug
 




